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Islamic Jurisprudence Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2016-12-16 Islamic jurisprudence
or usul al-fiqh provides the foundation for any meaningful study of Islamic
law. The present book has been in the field for more than a decade and has
received a positive response from many quarters. It is used as a textbook in a
number of university courses. The information in the book was kept to a bare
minimum; it was generally considered sufficient to understand the sources of
Islamic law along with the basic methods of interpretation, also called
ijtihad. Over the years, however, students have shown an eagerness to know
more. They have raised many questions whose answers the book does not provide,
because the book was not intended to answer those questions. Many of these
students had recourse to the Internet and raised the questions in the hope of
getting the right answers. Some of the answers given were, unfortunately,
incorrect or misleading, primarily because they were not given by persons
qualified to do so. The activity still continues and is gathering pace. It was
also realized that there were several questions that had not been raised by the
students and general readers, but these were questions that should have been
asked. A catologue of the questions asked, and those not asked, gave rise to
the need to revise the present book. One main issue that was a cause of concern
was that, even after reading the book, most readers fail to distinguish between
the meaning of usul al-fiqh as sources and usul al-fiqh as a discipline. The
phrase "usul al-fiqh are four" has become embedded so deeply in minds that it
is difficult to think about the meaning of the discipline itself, which is the
real purpose of studying usul al-fiqh The present, third, edition of the book
has, therefore, been revised and three chapters at the end have been completely
rewritten. The slight increase in the size of the book has been ignored keeping
in view the significance of the issues involved. The book continues to have
five parts as earlier.
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Islamic Jurisprudence Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2000
Al-Hidayah Burhan al-Din al-Marghinani 2016-12-18 The Hidayah has dominated the
field of Islamic jurisprudence since the day it was written over 800 years ago.
It has been the primary text used by Muslim jurists to issue authentic and
reliable rulings on Islamic law according to the school of Imam Abu Hanifah
(d.150AH/767CE). The Hidayah commands such an authoritative position amongst
the doctors of law that the knowledge of a scholar who has not read it is not
considered reliable. Around 70 huge commentaries, some spread over more than a
dozen volumes, have been written on it. The number of explanatory glosses is in
the thousands. Comprehensive in content and conveniently organized, with the
publication of this book all previous works that discussed Islamic
jurisprudence according to Hanafi law became outmoded and soon fell into
disuse. If revealed books are not taken into account, never has a book received
so much attention as the Hidayah. This landmark publication of The Hidayah not
only has been translated in its entirety for the first time but has been done
so from Arabic, the language in which it was written.
Islamic Law of Business Organisations Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 1998
Theories of Islamic Law Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 1994
LexIslamica Series - Book 3 - Defending the Frontiers of the Ḥanafī School M
Ibrahim Abdullah Khan Nyazee 2021-03-24 This book has been written with the
realization that more information is required on the strengths of the Ḥanafī
School before presenting "The New Methodology." The book, therefore, addresses
the major contributions of the School, and those features that have been under
attack by other schools in the previous centuries, along with those criticisms
that are more recent. As the defensive aspect of the book gained prominence in
the writing, it was thought appropriate to name it as "Defending the Frontiers
of the Ḥanafī School." This, then, will be the third book in the series.The
present Lex Islamica series is on Islamic Jurisprudence or uṣūl al-fiqh,
including legal maxims or qawā'id fiqhiyyah. The focus is on the Ḥanafī School
so as to keep matters clear and crisp and avoid confusions that sometimes
result from comparative studies. The positions taken by the other Sunni Schools
will be easily identified once the Ḥanafī position has been ascertained. The
remaining titles in this series are the following: - The Ḥanafī Methodology of
Uṣūl al-Fiqh: Old and New- The Ḥanafī Qawā'id and Qawānīn Uṣūliyyah- Ḥanafī
Qawā'id Fiqhiyyah
Understanding Usul Al Fiqh (Principles of Islamic Jurispudence) Abu Tariq Hilal
2020-09-08 Due to the intellectual decline that befell the Muslim Ummah during
the last few centuries various confusions exist today regarding Islamic
jurisprudence (Fiqh). Most of these relate to misunderstanding subjects related
to the principles and foundations of jurisprudence (Usul al-Fiqh). Different
extremes exist today where some Muslims look at evidences from the Qur'an and
Sunnah and attempt to interpret them without having the necessary framework to
extract the correct meanings. Whilst others disregard the Shari'ah evidences
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altogether, utilising their own logic rather than the revelation and some who
believe that the doors of Ijtihad are closed.This book aims to clarify key
subjects that establish the framework of Islamic juristic thinking such as: Understanding the key terminology of Usul including Daleel, Shari'ah and Fiqh.The definitive sources of Shari'ah - the Qur'an, Sunnah, Ijma' as-Sahabah &
Qiyas.- Sources of Shari'ah not agreed upon by all Ulema (scholars) - Ijma' alUmmah, Maslaha al Mursalah, Istihsan, laws revealed before Islam and others.Ijtihad, the Mujtahid & Taqleed.- An overview of the Islamic schools of
thought.Most of the books written on this subject in English have been written
for academic purposes and rather than for the normal reader. This 243 page
paperback book has been written in a clear simple style understandable to the
average reader. Abu Ismael al-Beirawi has ammended the original book 'Studies
in Usul al-Fiqh' written by Abu Tariq Hilal. He slightly restructured the book
so that the definitive sources of law are discussed before those upon which
there is disagreement amongst the scholars. The chapters on the Quran, Qiyas,
Ijtihad and Taqleed were brief in the original. He has added to these and in
some cases rewritten sections where elaboration was required. In this age of
doubt and scepticism Abu Ismael felt it necessary to add some textual evidences
and much needed references for some definitions and Ahadith. To distinguish
this amended version from the original a new title has been given that keeps to
the simplicity of the original.It is clear that in writing the original, Abu
Tariq referred to Sheikh Taqiuddin an-Nabhani's (ra) masterpiece 'Shaksiyyah
Islamiyyah' (The Islamic Personality). He has done the same, as well as
referring to the excellent book 'Teyseer al wusool Ila al-Usul' (To make
understanding Usul easy) by Sheikh Ata ibn Khalil Abu al-Rishta (May Allah
protect him).
The Book of Revenue Abu Ubayd Sallam 2003 Kitab al-Amwal (The Book of Revenue)
is the work of a brilliant legal mind. Abu Ubayd al-Qasim ibn Sallam provides
us with an accurate record of legal precedents laid down in the first two
centuries of Islam, in particular those pertaining to the sources of revenue
and the avenues of public expenditure. The power of the book, however, lies in
the method of the author and the analysis undertaken by him. He gathers
together the traditions of the Prophet (pbuh), the opinions of his companions
and the views of eminent jurists, and then subjects them to legal analysis that
is unparalleled in Islamic legal literature. This book, now in paperback, is
essential for every student of Islamic law, especially those who wish to master
the art of interpreting and analyzing legal traditions and early precedents. In
the discipline known as fiqh al-sunnah, there is no book or manual that can
compete with this outstanding work.
Principles of Islamic Jurisprudence Mohammad Hashim Kamali 2003 This third
edition of the best-selling title Principles of Islamic Jurisprudence has been
completely revised and substantially enlarged. In this work, Prof Kamali offers
us the first detailed presentation available in English of the theory of Muslim
law (usul al-fiqh). Often regarded as the most sophisticated of the traditional
Islamic disciplines, Islamic Jurisprudence is concerned with the way in which
the rituals and laws of religion are derived from the Qur'an and the Sunnah—the
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precedent of the Prophet. Written as a university textbook, Principles of
Islamic Jurisprudence is distinguished by its clarity and readability; it is an
essential reference work not only for students of Islamic law, but also for
anyone with an interest in Muslim society or in issues of comparative
Jurisprudence.
The Distinguished Jurist's Primer Averroës 1994 A critical analysis of the
opinions of famous Muslim jurists and their methodologies. This is the second
volume of the 12th-century work, translated from the Arabic.
Towards an Islamic Theory of International Relations AbdulHamid AbuSulayman
1987 Recent events have demonstrated that one of the most important fields of
study in this century is world order. The contribution of this book to this
field is that it attempts to lay the intellectual foundations for a
reconsideration of what constitutes a truly Islamic world order. Perhaps the
words of the late Professor Ismail al-Faruqi, in his scholarly introduction to
this work, best describes the landmarks of such an order; "The world order of
Islam would confer upon every person by virtue of birth and humanity, the
ultimate right and honor, namely, the capacity to think and make up one's mind
as to which millah one wishes to belong and hence, by which law one desires to
order one's life and that of one's dependents."In dealing with his subject, the
author has had to return to the sources of Islam, the Qur'an and the Sunnah,
and develop a methodology for dealing with them in a creative and practicable
manner. In doing so, he examines the methodology developed by the early
generations of Muslim scholars and finds it limited by its legalistic approach.
Thus, much of the value of his work lies in its discussion of methodology and
in the social sciences in general, by means of methodology developed from a
purely Islamic perspective.Originally submitted as a doctoral dissertation, and
then revised for its publication in 1987 as "The Islamic Theory of
International Relations", this edition, retitled "Towards an Islamic Theory of
International Relations", has undergone serious editorial revision, and may now
be seen to convey the author's pioneering ideas in a way that befits their
importance.
Al - Hidayah (The Guidance) Burhan Ad-Din Al-Farghani Al-Marghinani 2020-10-19
The Hidayah has dominated the field of Islamic jurisprudence since the day it
was written over 800 years ago. It has been the primary text used by Muslims
jurist to issue authentic and reliable rulings on Islamic law according to the
school of Imam Abu Hanifa (d 150H/767CE). The Hidayah commands such an
authoritative position amongst the doctors of law that the knowledge of a
scholar who has not read it is not considered reliable. It has been a standard
text in the curricula of Islamic law schools since the 12th century. It was
first translated into English by Charles Hamilton in 1791. Around 70 huge
commentaries, some spread over more than a dozen volumes have been written on
it. The number of explanatory glosses is in thousands. Comprehensive in content
and conveniently organized, with the publication of this all previous works
that discussed Islamic jurisprudence according to the Hanafi law become
outmoded and soon fell into disuse. If revealed books are not taken into
islamic-jurisprudence-imran-ahsan-khan-nyazee

4/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

account, never has a book received so much attention as the Hidayah. This
landmark publication of the Hidayah not only has been translated in its
entirety for the first time but has been done so from Arabic, the language in
which it was written. The author, Shaykh Al Islam, Burhan Al-Din Marghanani (d
593 AH/ 1197 CE) was considered to be the leading jurist of the Muslim world in
his times. "The hidayah is justly celebrated as the most practical and useful
summary compilation of Hanafi jurisprudence. It has been a standard text in the
curricula of Islamic law schools since the 12th century. It was first
translated by Charles Hamilton in 1791. A new translation into modern English
has been long overdue. This translation by Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee is both
precise and straight forward. With his knowledge of Islamic law and
jurispudence combined with his command of both the Arabic and English
languages, he has conveyed the meaning of the original with great clarity. The
hidayah is a dense work, intended for use in teaching Hanafi fiqh - it is a
work that needs explication if its arguments are to be understood fully. This
the translator has provided through this valuable notes" Dr Mohammad Akram
Nadwi, research fellow, Oxford centre for Islamic studies, Oxford
 ﺗﺮﺟﻤﺔ اﻧﻜﻠﻴﺰﻳﺔ ﻟﻜﺘﺎب ﻋﻤﺪة اﻟﺴﺎﻟﻚ وﻋﺪة اﻟﻨﺎﺳﻚAḥmad ibn Luʼluʼ Ibn al-Naqīb 1997
This is a classic manual of fiqh rulings based on Shafi"i School of
jurisprudence and includes original Arabic texts and translations from classic
works of prominent Muslim scholars such as al Ghazali, al Nawawi, al Qurtubi,
al Dhahabi and others. It is an indispensable reference for every Muslim or
student of Islam who needs to research on Islamic rulings on daily Muslim life.
The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law. Volume I Ibrāhīm ibn
Mūsá Shāṭibī 2012 This book, by Ibrahim ibn Musa Abu Ishaq al-Shatibi, is
Volume I of a two-volume series on Islamic jurisprudence for the Great books of
Islamic civilisation series.
Islamic Jurisprudence - 3rd Edition Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee
Islamic Law and the State Sherman A. Jackson 1996-01-01 A discussion of the
constitutional jurisprudence of an important Egyptian jurist of the M lik
school, Shih b al-D n al-Qar f .
Theories of Islamic Law Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 1994 This book presents usul
al-fiqh, or Islamic legal theory, as comprising three major theories or
methodologies. Each had a distinct function to perform in the development of
Islamic law. The first theory is shown to be based on the operation of general
principles and the analytical method, the methodology of the second
incorporates strict interpretation and analogy, while the third theory is based
on the purposes of the Islamic shari'ah. Islamic legal theory is presented here
in a manner that reflects the traditional approach, but takes into account the
needs of the modern lawyer, judge and scholar.
The Law and Institution of Zakat Farishta G. de Zayas 2008
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General Principles of Criminal Law Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2010
Theories of Islamic Law Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2016-12-24 The main main
purpose of the book was to counter the rather simplistic view of the discipline
of usul al-fiqh that it represents a single uniform theory, called the
classical theory. The view presented in this book was that there is no uniform
single legal theory in Islam. The view of a uniform theory was held not only by
the Orientalists, but many Muslim scholars as well. The view did not do justice
to Islamic jurisprudence for it overlooked the rich diversity found in the
Islamic legl system. Instead of one, the book shows, there are at least three
legal theories, each of which has been explained by the author in some detail
and with remarkable lucidity. Each of these theories has played a useful role
in the past and each can play even today a vital role in the development of
Islamic law. Another purpose was to explain the paradox of the so-called
rigidity of Islamic law at the theoretical level accompanied with a perceptible
degree of laxity in practice. The author forcefully argued that the Islamic
Legal system comprises two cooperating spheres. The first sphere is relatively
fixed since it is focused on given texts. This sphere falls within the domain
of the jurists. The other sphere, which draws upon the general principles of
Islamic law, regulates the law made by the state. These are separate but
complementary spheres. Neither is the relative fixity of the first sphere a
manifestation of the Muslim jurists' mental rigidity. Nor is the flexibility of
the second sphere the manifestation of any cynical disregard of the revealed
texts on the part of the rulers. The book has been influential in many other
ways, and has given rise to research in several new directions. First published
in 1994, it is still used by teachers, researchers, university students and
general readers.
Outlines of Islamic Jurisprudence Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2016-12-16 Outlines
of Islamic jurisprudence covers a number of topics of usul al-fiqh, sometimes
in abridged form, that have been covered in the title on the subject of Islamic
Jurisprudence by the same author. The significance of this book can only be
understood through a comparison with that book. Islamic jurisprudence focuses
on the discipline of usul al-fiqh and deals with it in an exhaustive way. It,
thus, covers the different aspects of interpretation and theories of Islamic
law. The present book includes some of the topics covered in that book. The
bulk of Outlines of Islamic Jurisprudence, however, summarizes the entire law
of Islam presenting it in a concise yet effective way. Property, contracts,
evidence, procedure, constitutional matters and issues of Muslim personal law
(family law) are dealt with efficiently. The last part of the book also
includes information on the schools of law and their history. Due to the
treatment of the entire Islamic law in a comprehensive way, the book is like a
short encyclopedia. The book was first published in 1998 and is now in its
sixth edition. It is very popular among law students, lawyers and even the
general readers. Minor improvements to the book have been made over the years
and it is constantly updated. Parts of the book dealing with property and
contracts are taught independently as a one semester course on contracts, in
particular for Islamic banking. The section on the history of the schools
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serves as a brief introduction to the law of Islam.
Outlines of Muslim Personal Law Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2016-12-27 This small
book is exactly what the title says it is: an outline. It is meant as a
convenient handbook for the student. A more detailed ``code'' is being written
to meet the needs of lawyers and researchers, and will hopefully be published
soon. The purpose of this small book is to lay down the traditional law of
Islam first, especially the law of the Hanafi school, and then to identify the
points on which this law has been altered by statute or by case law. The
purpose is not to identify the law first and then to fill the gaps with
traditional law, which is what is done for the common law. On a few occasions,
this outline differs from the position taken by other publications, especially
Mulla's Code. The reason is that the position taken by such works, in these
cases, is not in conformity with the traditional Islamic law. The differences
have been indicated along with the position stated in such codes. Nevertheless,
these occasions are not too many and the reader will not feel that there is a
major departure from the earlier literature in the field. The outline also
indicates those points where a decision taken by the learned courts is totally
contrary to the rulings of traditional law. Reasons for disagreement have been
indicated very briefly as a small outline cannot be burdened with detailed
discussions. Despite its concise nature, the book has been quoted by some
courts, including the Supreme Court of Pakistan.
Al-Hidayah Burhan al-Din al-Marghinani 2016-12-18 The Hidayah has dominated the
field of Islamic jurisprudence since the day it was written over 800 years ago.
It has been the primary text used by Muslim jurists to issue authentic and
reliable rulings on Islamic law according to the school of Imam Abu Hanifah
(d.150AH/767CE). The Hidayah commands such an authoritative position amongst
the doctors of law that the knowledge of a scholar who has not read it is not
considered reliable. Around 70 huge commentaries, some spread over more than a
dozen volumes, have been written on it. The number of explanatory glosses is in
the thousands. Comprehensive in content and conveniently organized, with the
publication of this book all previous works that discussed Islamic
jurisprudence according to Hanafi law became outmoded and soon fell into
disuse. If revealed books are not taken into account, never has a book received
so much attention as the Hidayah. This landmark publication of The Hidayah not
only has been translated in its entirety for the first time but has been done
so from Arabic, the language in which it was written.
Islamic Law of Business Organization Partnerships Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2002
The author attempts to spell out the Islamic principles on which business
enterprise should be based specially in the area of partnership. He displays a
strikingly acute awareness of Islamic laws on the subject, matched by an
equally striking awareness of the forms of business organization in vogue in
the contemporary world. The work represents a serious scholarly effort to sort
out complicated questions such as those mentioned above, to enunciate Islamic
principles relative to business enterprise, and to apply them in the changed
context of present-day business.
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Following a Single School and Rules for Issuing Fatwas Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee
2016-12-24 This is the only text that provides a scientific and methodological
reason for following a single school. Most texts, when they are justifying
Taqlid, make emotional appeals and point to the piety of the earlier jurists
and the founders of schools. The present work explains why it is a necessity to
follow a single school. It also points out and explains why ``picking and
choosing'' opinions, randomly from different schools, is wrong. The text also
elaborates upon the rules for issuing fatwas and outlines the methodology for
issuing rulings in the present times. The existing ``one-liners, '' the text
shows, are difficult to accept. The text focuses on a single school, but what
is said is easily applied to other schools.
The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law Ibrahim Ibn Al-Shatibi
2015-03-27 The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law or AlMuwafaqat fi Usul al-Shari'a, written by Ibrahim ibn Musa Abu Ishaaq alShatibi, is an innovation in Islamic jurisprudence, for it was for the first
time that the objectives of shari'a were addressed, as they are in this book.
The book is an authority in understanding the objectives of the shari'a. The
difficulty that some may find in comprehending some of its parts may be
attributed to the fact that it was the first time that the codification of the
maqasid or objectives of the shari'a was undertaken. It was first published in
1884 in Tunis, and since then it has been a source of inspiration, moderation
and renewal in fiqh. The book, however, deals with much more than the maqasid,
and substantial research is needed to unravel its full contribution. The book
is divided into five parts: the fundamental concepts of the discipline; the
ahkam (rules) and what is related to them; the legal purposes of the shari'a
and the ahkam related to them; the comprehensive treatment of the adilla
(evidences); and the rules of ijtihad and taqlid." Volume I dealt with the
first two parts, and this volume covers the third part, dealing with the
purposes of shari'a.
The Role of Islam in the Legal System of Pakistan Martin Lau 2006 Starting in
1947, this volume examines the way Pakistani judges have dealt with the
controversial issue of Islam in the past 50 years. The book's focus on reported
case-law offers a new perspective on the Islamisation of Pakistan's legal
system in which Islam emerges as more than just a challenge to Western
conceptions of human rights.
Philosophy and Jurisprudence in the Islamic World Peter Adamson 2019-09-02 This
book brings together the study of two great disciplines of the Islamic world:
law and philosophy. In both sunni and shiite Islam, it became the norm for
scholars to acquire a high level of expertise in the legal tradition. Thus some
of the greatest names in the history of Aristotelianism were trained jurists,
like Averroes, or commented on the status and nature of law, like al-Fārābī.
While such authors sought to put law in its place relative to the philosophical
disciplines, others criticized philosophy from a legal viewpoint, like alGhazālī and Ibn Taymiyya. But this collection of papers does not only explore
the relative standing of law and philosophy. It also looks at how philosophers,
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theologians, and jurists answered philosophical questions that arise from
jurisprudence itself. What is the logical structure of a well-formed legal
argument? What standard of certainty needs to be attained in passing down
judgments, and how is that standard reached? What are the sources of valid
legal judgment and what makes these sources authoritative? May a believer be
excused on grounds of ignorance? Together the contributions provide an
unprecedented demonstration of the close connections between philosophy and law
in Islamic society, while also highlighting the philosophical interest of texts
normally studied only by legal historians.
Islamic Law of Business Organization Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 1997
The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law - Volume 1 - Al Muwafaqat
Fi Usul Al Shari'a Ibrahim Ibn Musa Abu Ishaq Al Shatibi 2019-01-04 First
published in 1884 in Tunis, The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic
Law (or al-Muwafaqat fi Usul Al-Sharai'a), written by Ibrahim ibn Musa Abu
Ishaq al-Shatibi, was an innovation in Islamic jurisprudence. It was the first
book to address the objectives of the shari'a. The difficulty that some may
find in comprehending some of its parts may be attributed to the fact that it
was the first time that the codification of the maqasid or objectives of the
shari'a was undertaken. The book has been a source of inspiration, moderation,
and renewal in fiqh. However, it deals with much more than the maqasid, and
substantial research is needed to unravel its full contribution. The author
described the contents of his book as follows: When the concealed secrets began
to be revealed...I started collecting their unique meanings...I did this to the
extent of my ability and strength, while elaborating the purposes of the Book
(Qur'an) and the Sunna...organizing these precious gems and gathering these
benefits into meanings that have re-course to the principles helping in their
comprehension and attachment, and I merged them with the interpretation of
principles of fiqh and organized them on a shining and radiant string. The
resulting book is divided into in five parts: the fundamental concepts of the
discipline; the ahkam (rules) and what is related to them; the legal purposes
of the shari'a and the ahkam related to them; the comprehensive treatment of
the adilla (evidences); and the rules of ijtihad and taqlid. This current
Volume I - now available in paperback - covers the first two parts described
above by the author
The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law Ibrāhīm ibn Mūsá Shāṭibī
2015 This book, by Ibrahim ibn Musa Abu Ishaq al-Shatibi, is Volume II of a
two-volume series on Islamic jurisprudence for the Great books of Islamic
civilisation series.
Islamic Jurisprudence Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2003
Outlines of Islamic Jurisprudence - Sixth Edition Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee
The Concept of Riba and Islamic Banking Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2016-12-22 Riba
(Usury), call it bank-interest if you like, is prohibited by the texts of the
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Qur'an and the Sunnah. This was the conclusion drawn unanimously by the Muslim
jurists (fuqaha'); and it is also the decisive view of the vast majority of
modern Muslim scholars. Despite this general agreement, a confusion persists in
the minds of many, jurists and laymen alike, that even though some forms of
interest are prohibited, the simple interest charged by banks may not be
prohibited by Islamic law. What is the reason for such a doubt? Why do some
uphold prohibition with conviction, while others do not? This book attempts to
elaborate the foundations on this prohibition is based, and in doing so removes
some of the persistent disagreements.The explanations provided are based upon
the works of the earlierjurists so that the discussion is undertaken in a
detached manner.
Ibn Ashur Muhammad Al-Tahir Ibn Ashur 2006 Shaikh Muhammad al-Tahir ibn Ashur
is the most renowned Zaytuna Imam and one of the great Islamic scholars of the
20th century. The publication of this translation of Shaikh Ibn Ashur’s
Treatise on Maqasid al-Shari’ah is a breakthrough in studies on Islamic law in
the English language. In this book, Ibn Ashur proposed Maqasid as a methodology
for the renewal of the theory of Islamic law, which has not undergone any
serious development since the era of the great imams. Ibn Ashur – quite
courageously – also addressed the sensitive topic of the intents/Maqasid of
Prophet Muhammad (SAAS) behind his actions and decisions. He introduced
criteria to differentiate between the Prophetic traditions that were meant to
be part of Islamic law and the Prophetic actions/ sayings that were meant to be
for the sake of specific purposes such as political leadership, court judgment,
friendly advice, and conflict resolution. But Ibn Ashur’s most significant
contribution in this book has been the development of new Maqasid by coining
new, contemporary, terminology that were never formulated in traditional usul
al-fiqh. For example, Ibn Ashur developed the theory of the ‘preservation of
lineage’ into ‘the preservation of the family system’, the ‘protection of true
belief’ into ‘freedom of beliefs’, etc. He also introduced the concepts of
‘orderliness’, ‘natural disposition’, ‘freedom’, ‘rights’, ‘civility’, and
‘equality’ as Maqasid in their own right, and upon which the whole Islamic law
is based. This development opens great opportunities for Islamic law to address
current and real challenges for Muslim societies and Muslim minorities.
The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law - Volume 2 - Al Muwafaqat
Fi Usul Al Shari'a Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee 2019-01-04 First published in 1884
in Tunis, The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law (or alMuwafaqat fi Usul Al-Sharai'a), written by Ibrahim ibn Musa Abu Ishaq alShatibi, was an innovation in Islamic jurisprudence. It was the first book to
address the objectives of the shari'a. The difficulty that some may find in
comprehending some of its parts may be attributed to the fact that it was the
first time that the codification of the maqasid or objectives of the shari'a
was undertaken. The book has been a source of inspiration, moderation, and
renewal in fiqh. However, it deals with much more than the maqasid, and
substantial research is needed to unravel its full contribution. The author
described the contents of his book as follows: When the concealed secrets began
to be revealed...I started collecting their unique meanings...I did this to the
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extent of my ability and strength, while elaborating the purposes of the Book
(Qur'an) and the Sunna...organizing these precious gems and gathering these
benefits into meanings that have re-course to the principles helping in their
comprehension and attachment, and I merged them with the interpretation of
principles of fiqh and organized them on a shining and radiant string. The
resulting book is divided into in five parts: the fundamental concepts of the
discipline; the ahkam (rules) and what is related to them; the legal purposes
of the shari'a and the ahkam related to them; the comprehensive treatment of
the adilla (evidences); and the rules of ijtihad and taqlid. The translation of
the third part, dealing with the purposes of the shari'a is presented in the
Volume II.
Islamic Legal Maxims Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee
Al - Hidayah (The Guidance) Burhan Ad-Din Al-Farghani Al-Marghinani 2020-10-13
The Hidayah has dominated the field of Islamic jurisprudence since the day it
was written over 800 years ago. It has been the primary text used by Muslims
jurist to issue authentic and reliable rulings on Islamic law according to the
school of Imam Abu Hanifa (d 150H/767CE). The Hidayah commands such an
authoritative position amongst the doctors of law that the knowledge of a
scholar who has not read it is not considered reliable. It has been a standard
text in the curricula of Islamic law schools since the 12th century. It was
first translated into English by Charles Hamilton in 1791. Around 70 huge
commentaries, some spread over more than a dozen volumes have been written on
it. The number of explanatory glosses is in thousands. Comprehensive in content
and conveniently organized, with the publication of this all previous works
that discussed Islamic jurisprudence according to the Hanafi law become
outmoded and soon fell into disuse. If revealed books are not taken into
account, never has a book received so much attention as the Hidayah. This
landmark publication of the Hidayah not only has been translated in its
entirety for the first time but has been done so from Arabic, the language in
which it was written. The author, Shaykh Al Islam, Burhan Al-Din Marghanani (d
593 AH/ 1197 CE) was considered to be the leading jurist of the Muslim world in
his times. "The hidayah is justly celebrated as the most practical and useful
summary compilation of Hanafi jurisprudence. It has been a standard text in the
curricula of Islamic law schools since the 12th century. It was first
translated by Charles Hamilton in 1791. A new translation into modern English
has been long overdue. This translation by Imran Ahsan Khan Nyazee is both
precise and straight forward. With his knowledge of Islamic law and
jurispudence combined with his command of both the Arabic and English
languages, he has conveyed the meaning of the original with great clarity. The
hidayah is a dense work, intended for use in teaching Hanafi fiqh - it is a
work that needs explication if its arguments are to be understood fully. This
the translator has provided through this valuable notes" Dr Mohammad Akram
Nadwi, research fellow, Oxford centre for Islamic studies, Oxford
The Reconciliation of the Fundamentals of Islamic Law Ibrahim Ibn Al-Shatibi
2012-05 First published in 1884 in Tunis, The Reconciliation of the
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Fundamentals of Islamic Law was an innovation in Islamic jurisprudence.
Sharia and the Concept of Benefit Abdul Aziz bin Sattam 2015 "The idea of
maslaha has a rich history in classical legal thought and literature.
Conventionally translated into English as 'general benefit' or 'general
interest', it has been the subject, over many centuries, of intense argument in
Muslim legal manuals about how the concept should be constructed and how it
might be interpreted. Some celebrated scholars have even elevated its status to
an independent legal source; while other prominent jurists have spoken of the
special strictures which need to be applied to maslaha when considering it
within the overall framework of Islamic law. In this thorough and original
treatment of the concept, Abdul Aziz bin Sattam offers the first sustained
examination of one of the most important tenets of Sharia. Seeking to
illuminate not only the intricacies of its application, but also the wider
history which has shaped it, the author examines its foundations, theoretical
underpinnings and the key debates in both classical and contemporary texts. His
book will be a vital resource for all those with an interest in Islamic law,
whether of the medieval or modern periods."--Bloomsbury Publishing.
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